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Dear Parents,

Thanks so much for registering your young person for the upcoming Hamilton Road Baptist
Youth Weekend to Lorne House. In this letter are just a few details of times and what to
bring.

Drop off and Collection

Due to the close proximity of Lorne House, if you can drop your young person off on Friday
at Lorne House at 8pm, and then collect them on Sunday at 3pm.

Lorne House is just off the road from bangor to Holywood, on the right hand side, and it’s
signposted at traffic lights. Turn down in Station Road, under a bridge and Lorne house
appears on your left between two pillars.
(http://www.girlguidingulster.org.uk/images/Lorne-Estate-Information-Guide.pdf)

What to Bring?
- Alittle bit of money for tuck shop/book shop
- Avraincoat, and decent shoes for walking in (trainers)
- One set of older warm clothes for outdoor activities (mucky)
- Warm clothes for walks and outdoor activities (non-mucky)
- Toiletries, towel and teddy bear!
- Forthe boysin Year 8 & 9, bring a sleeping bag. For everyone else, bed linen is
provided.
- Bible, notebook and pen.
- Any valuables brought are the responsibility of young people.

Programme
There’s a varied programme, with some optional outdoor activities and some indoor
activities. There will also be some time exploring the Bible, and hearing from leaders.

Food
If your young person has anyone dietry requirements that we don’t know about, please let
us know

Contact Details

If you have any concerns before the weekend, during the weekend or after the weekend
please call Keith (Youth Pastor) on 07849939056.

See you on Friday!

Keith Mcllwaine
On behalf of all the youth leaders.



